
News from the Edgeworth Water Authority (EWA) 

The EWA services the communities of Edgeworth, Leetsdale, Leet, and Bell Acres. 

The EWA purchases our water from the Ambridge Water Authority. 

The EWA has an active website at edgeworthwater.com. 

The EWA has an Emergency Notification System, separate from the Boroughs/Townships.  

It is important that residents and business owners within the EWA service area supply the 

current emergency contact information, including numbers that may be unlisted. 

The EWA issues notifications from a new call number  (412-259-9977).  Please put this 

number in your contacts so that you do not miss any essential information.   

Important NOTE - Update information forms will be mailed out in your next billing insert, 

please update your numbers, and return the information to the EWA office. You can also go 

to our website to update your information or call the office during normal business hours at 

412-741-5100. 

EWA has been attempting to contact customers about the service line inventory. Please 

schedule an appointment when you are home in the near future, if you have not already 

done so. If you already know what the service line is made of, you can call the office and let 

us know so that we can eliminate you from the list of unknowns.  This will prevent the 

authority from digging up the curb stop for identification purposes.  

EWA Flushing notice is set to go out during the last week of September. This notification 

will be used to test the notification system to the EWA customers. EWA Fall Flushing is 

scheduled for October 2nd through the 6th.   

 

  


